Abma Diploma In Computer Engineering
Syllabus
Yeah, reviewing a books abma diploma in computer engineering syllabus could go
to your near links listings. This is just one of the solutions for you to be
successful. As understood, deed does not recommend that you have fabulous
points.
Comprehending as with ease as union even more than further will find the money
for each success. neighboring to, the statement as competently as keenness of
this abma diploma in computer engineering syllabus can be taken as capably as
picked to act.
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Active Learning Sílvio Manuel Brito 2019-10-02 Active learning is now a form of
learning that accompanies the knowledge evolution that challenges the learner
to promote it, but also encourages him to investigate and become emotionally
involved in the task. The great key to obtaining this behavior successfully
depends, therefore, on the subject's involvement and ability to undertake, so
that active learning becomes emotional entrepreneurial learning that generates
new ideas and new forms of knowledge. From memorization, we move on to inquiry,
from questioning to constructive participation, from hypostasis to problemsolving, from generalization to critical thinking. When we look at this book,
we see real examples, concrete, and senses, from the most important act of
human nature: learning!
Teaching Entrepreneurship Heidi M. Neck 2014-06-27 Teaching Entrepreneurship
advocates teaching entrepreneurship using a portfolio of practices, including
play, empathy, creation, experimentation, and reflection. Together these
practices help students develop the competency to think and act entrepreneu
The CAM Coach Mark Shields 2012-12-12 The CAM coach brings together the writing
partnership of Mark Shields and Simon Martin. Mark is a Nationally renowned NLP
coach and Trainer and Simon a veteran natural health journalist and editor of
CAM, the monthly magazine for practitioners of complementary and alternative
medicine. Between them they have come up with a host of proven secrets,
strategies and evidenced techniques of how to successfully set up and run a
Complementary Health Practice. The CAM coach is based upon Mark Shields
Coaching for Practitioners Series in CAM magazine which has been proven to
help,coach, inspire and motivate many practitioners over the years This
together with expert contributions from industry leading experts such as Mike
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Ash, Jayney Goddard, Anthony Haynes and Kate Neil makes the CAM Coach a unique
and valuable resource for anyone looking to work successfully in the
Complementary and Alternative Medicine industry
Finance for Managers 2002-12-04 Harvard Business Essentials are comprehensive,
solution-oriented paperbacks for business readers of all levels of experience.
Calculating and assessing the overall financial health of the business is an
important part of any managerial position. From reading and deciphering
financial statements, to understanding net present value, to calculating return
on investment, Finance for Managers provides the fundamentals of financial
literacy. Easy to use and nontechnical, this helpful guide gives managers the
smart advice they need to increase their impact on financial planning,
budgeting, and forecasting.
Parenting Matters National Academies of Sciences, Engineering, and Medicine
2016-11-21 Decades of research have demonstrated that the parent-child dyad and
the environment of the familyâ€"which includes all primary caregiversâ€"are at
the foundation of children's well- being and healthy development. From birth,
children are learning and rely on parents and the other caregivers in their
lives to protect and care for them. The impact of parents may never be greater
than during the earliest years of life, when a child's brain is rapidly
developing and when nearly all of her or his experiences are created and shaped
by parents and the family environment. Parents help children build and refine
their knowledge and skills, charting a trajectory for their health and wellbeing during childhood and beyond. The experience of parenting also impacts
parents themselves. For instance, parenting can enrich and give focus to
parents' lives; generate stress or calm; and create any number of emotions,
including feelings of happiness, sadness, fulfillment, and anger. Parenting of
young children today takes place in the context of significant ongoing
developments. These include: a rapidly growing body of science on early
childhood, increases in funding for programs and services for families,
changing demographics of the U.S. population, and greater diversity of family
structure. Additionally, parenting is increasingly being shaped by technology
and increased access to information about parenting. Parenting Matters
identifies parenting knowledge, attitudes, and practices associated with
positive developmental outcomes in children ages 0-8; universal/preventive and
targeted strategies used in a variety of settings that have been effective with
parents of young children and that support the identified knowledge, attitudes,
and practices; and barriers to and facilitators for parents' use of practices
that lead to healthy child outcomes as well as their participation in effective
programs and services. This report makes recommendations directed at an array
of stakeholders, for promoting the wide-scale adoption of effective programs
and services for parents and on areas that warrant further research to inform
policy and practice. It is meant to serve as a roadmap for the future of
parenting policy, research, and practice in the United States.
European Views of Self-directed Learning Gerald A. Straka 1997 Following an
Introduction by editor Gerald A. Straka that posits various definitions of
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self-directed learning and discusses the views of the various authors in the
text, this book consists of nine papers addressing issues and conceptions of
self-directed learning in Europe. The following are included: "Self-Directed
Learning in Continuing Education--A Report from Switzerland" (Christoph
Metzger); "Self (-Directed) Learning in France" (Philippe Carre); "SelfLearning Activities in the French Community of Belgium" (Brigitte Denis);
"Self-Directed Learning in the Netherlands" (Marcel R. van der Klink, Wim J.
Nijhof); "Self-Directed Learning among Adults in the United Kingdom" (Keith
Percy); "Self-Directed Learning in Portugal" (Maria Joao Malheiro Filgueiras);
"Learning, Working and Social Practices: History and Future Trends in Italy"
(Cristina Zucchermaglio); "Self-Directed Learning in Greece" (Nicholas
Iliadis); and "Self-Directed Learning in Germany: From Instruction to Learning
in the Process of Work" (Gerald A. Straka). (Each paper contains references.)
(KC)
Investing in the Health and Well-Being of Young Adults National Research
Council 2015-01-27 Young adulthood - ages approximately 18 to 26 - is a
critical period of development with long-lasting implications for a person's
economic security, health and well-being. Young adults are key contributors to
the nation's workforce and military services and, since many are parents, to
the healthy development of the next generation. Although 'millennials' have
received attention in the popular media in recent years, young adults are too
rarely treated as a distinct population in policy, programs, and research.
Instead, they are often grouped with adolescents or, more often, with all
adults. Currently, the nation is experiencing economic restructuring, widening
inequality, a rapidly rising ratio of older adults, and an increasingly diverse
population. The possible transformative effects of these features make focus on
young adults especially important. A systematic approach to understanding and
responding to the unique circumstances and needs of today's young adults can
help to pave the way to a more productive and equitable tomorrow for young
adults in particular and our society at large. Investing in The Health and
Well-Being of Young Adults describes what is meant by the term young adulthood,
who young adults are, what they are doing, and what they need. This study
recommends actions that nonprofit programs and federal, state, and local
agencies can take to help young adults make a successful transition from
adolescence to adulthood. According to this report, young adults should be
considered as a separate group from adolescents and older adults. Investing in
The Health and Well-Being of Young Adults makes the case that increased efforts
to improve high school and college graduate rates and education and workforce
development systems that are more closely tied to high-demand economic sectors
will help this age group achieve greater opportunity and success. The report
also discusses the health status of young adults and makes recommendations to
develop evidence-based practices for young adults for medical and behavioral
health, including preventions. What happens during the young adult years has
profound implications for the rest of the life course, and the stability and
progress of society at large depends on how any cohort of young adults fares as
a whole. Investing in The Health and Well-Being of Young Adults will provide a
roadmap to improving outcomes for this age group as they transition from
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adolescence to adulthood.
Daily Graphic Ransford Tetteh 2010-07-05
The Jinn and Human Sickness Abuʼl-Mundhir Khaleel ibn Ibraaheem Ameen 2005
Engineering Fundamentals: An Introduction to Engineering, SI Edition Saeed
Moaveni 2011-01-01 Specifically designed as an introduction to the exciting
world of engineering, ENGINEERING FUNDAMENTALS: AN INTRODUCTION TO ENGINEERING
encourages students to become engineers and prepares them with a solid
foundation in the fundamental principles and physical laws. The book begins
with a discovery of what engineers do as well as an inside look into the
various areas of specialization. An explanation on good study habits and what
it takes to succeed is included as well as an introduction to design and
problem solving, communication, and ethics. Once this foundation is
established, the book moves on to the basic physical concepts and laws that
students will encounter regularly. The framework of this text teaches students
that engineers apply physical and chemical laws and principles as well as
mathematics to design, test, and supervise the production of millions of parts,
products, and services that people use every day. By gaining problem solving
skills and an understanding of fundamental principles, students are on their
way to becoming analytical, detail-oriented, and creative engineers. Important
Notice: Media content referenced within the product description or the product
text may not be available in the ebook version.
Introduction to Media Computation Mark Guzdial 2005
A Geography of Public Relations Trends E. Denig 2013-11-11 Selected Proceedings
of the Xth Public Relations World Congress `Between People and Power',
Amsterdam, June 3-7, 1985.
The Future of Evaluation Wolfgang Meyer 2016-01-26 Evaluation has become an
important instrument for rational governance and is used in an increasing
number of countries and policy fields. Recent developments at the global,
national and local level are changing the conditions and functions of
evaluation worldwide. This book examines current global development trends and
changing demands for evaluation. It addresses issues surrounding
professionalisation and globalisation, examining the need to strengthen
accountability for social development in various different policy fields,
regions and countries to improve governance and its impacts on social
betterment. It also considers issues of quality, utility and further education
and the upgrading of evaluation in a broad variety of different organisations,
such as multilateral donor organisations, national public administrations,
private consultancies, civil-society organisations, universities, and research
institutes. With contributions from 30 different countries, this book combines
a broad variety of viewpoints to examine the global future of evaluation.
Shipping and Logistics Management Yuen Ha (Venus) Lun 2010-04-07 Shipping and
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Logistics Management serves to consolidate the knowledge its authors have
acquired from being educators and observers of the shipping industry. Against
the background of a global business environment, it explains how the shipping
market functions, examining the strategic and operational issues that affect
entrepreneurs in this industry. The authors discuss global trends and
strategies in the shipping business, looking at the role of logistics service
providers and at how the use of information technology can help shipping
operations. Shipping and Logistics Management also aims to answer several
important questions in the shipping industry, including: what are the shipping
cost structures?, what are the patterns of sea transport? and how do companies
in the shipping industry operate? An invaluable source of information for
researchers and advanced, or graduate, students, Shipping and Logistics
Management is also a useful reference for shipping practitioners and
consultants.
The Kenya Education Directory 2005
Reflective Practice in Nursing Lioba Howatson-Jones 2016-02-27 Would you like
to develop some strategies to manage knowledge deficits, near misses and
mistakes in practice? Are you looking to improve your reflective writing for
your portfolio, essays or assignments? Reflective practice enables us to make
sense of, and learn from, the experiences we have each day and if nurtured
properly can provide skills that will you come to rely on throughout your
nursing career. Using clear language and insightful examples, scenarios and
case studies the third edition of this popular and bestselling book shows you
what reflection is, why it is so important and how you can use it to improve
your nursing practice. Key features: · Clear and straightforward introduction
to reflection directly written for nursing students and new nurses · Full of
activities designed to build confidence when using reflective practice · Each
chapter is linked to relevant NMC Standards and Essential Skills Clusters
Introduction to Research Methods Robert B Burns 2000-05-02 This fourth edition
of Introduction to Research Methods is a practical guide to the main
quantitative and qualitative research methods in statistics. Burns demystifies
complex theories and methodologies, minimising mathematical notation.'
Invest in Women, Invest in America 2011 NOTE: NO FURTHER DISCOUNT FOR THIS
PRINT PRODUCT -- OVERSTOCK SALE -- Significantly reduced list price Provides a
comprehensive review of women in the U.S. economy so that policymakers could
have a better understanding of women's essential contributions to our economy
and their potential to play a stronger role in our economic recovery. Women
resources collection can be found here:
https://bookstore.gpo.gov/catalog/minorities-cultures-languages/women
Engaged Fatherhood for Men, Families and Gender Equality Marc Grau (Policy
scientist) 2022 This aim of this open access book is to launch an
international, cross-disciplinary conversation on fatherhood engagement. By
integrating perspective from three sectors -- Health, Social Policy, and Work
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in Organizations -- the book offers a novel perspective on the benefits of
engaged fatherhood for men, for families, and for gender equality. The chapters
are crafted to engaged broad audiences, including policy makers and
organizational leaders, healthcare practitioners and fellow scholars, as well
as families and their loved ones.
The Defining Decade Meg Jay 2012-04-17 New York Times bestselling psychologist
Dr. Meg Jay uses real stories from real lives to provide smart, compassionate,
and constructive advice about the crucial (and difficult) years we cannot
afford to miss. Our "thirty-is-the-new-twenty" culture tells us the
twentysomething years don't matter. Some say they are a second adolescence.
Others call them an emerging adulthood. Dr. Meg Jay, a clinical psychologist,
argues that twentysomethings have been caught in a swirl of hype and
misinformation, much of which has trivialized what is actually the most
defining decade of adulthood. Drawing from almost two decades of work with
hundreds of clients and students, The Defining Decade weaves the latest science
of the twentysomething years with the behind-closed-doors stories from
twentysomethings, themselves. The result is a provocative read that provides
the tools necessary to make the most of your twenties, and shows us how work,
relationships, personality, social networks, identity, and even the brain can
change more during this decade than at any other time in adulthood—if we use
the time wisely. The Defining Decade is a smart, compassionate and constructive
book about the years we cannot afford to miss.
Issues Around Aligning Theory, Research and Practice in Social Work Education
Allucia L. Shokane 2018-12-01 Issues Around Aligning Theory, Research and
Practice in Social Work Education provides a reflection on social work
education with a slant towards an Afrocentric approach, aiming to facilitate
strong reflective thinking and to address local realities about social work
education on the African continent as well as in broader global contexts. This
volume focuses on issues around aligning theory, research and practice in
social work education. A significant contribution is made here to the scholarly
understanding of opportunities to sustain the academic discourse on social work
education. Social work as a profession and a social science discipline is
dynamic, and it ought to meet the challenges of the realities of the societies
in which it serves, given the history of the changing society of South Africa
from apartheid to democracy. Over the years, social work education and training
has undergone tremendous curricular changes with the enactment of the White
Paper for Social Welfare and the national review, respectively, by the South
African Council for Social Services Professions (SACSSP) and the Council on
Higher Education (CHE) for the re-accreditation of all Bachelor of Social Work
(BSW) programmes in South Africa fulfilling the prescripts of the Higher
Education Act (No. 101 of 1997, as amended) and Social Service Professions Act
(No. 110 of 1978). It is worth mentioning that the curricular changes will also
continue with the current reviewing of Social Service Professions Act (No. 110
of 1978), as amended, which is underway in South Africa. This book is really
ground-breaking! The Afrocentric perspective on social work practice
contributes to the current discourse on decolonisation of social work teaching
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and practice. From a methodological perspective, the book is premised on multi, inter- and trans-disciplining in social sciences. It covers aspects of social
work education and practice through research (narrative, qualitative, African
methodology, secondary data analysis, etc.), engendering values and ethics,
report writing, supervision in fieldwork as well as exchange programmes and
international service-learning, addressing a number of concepts such as
cultural competency, cultural awareness and sensitivity are addressed.
Involving Males in Preventing Teen Pregnancy Freya L. Sonenstein 1997
Emerging Trends in Computing and Expert Technology D. Jude Hemanth 2019-11-07
This book presents high-quality research papers that demonstrate how emerging
technologies in the field of intelligent systems can be used to effectively
meet global needs. The respective papers highlight a wealth of innovations and
experimental results, while also addressing proven IT governance, standards and
practices, and new designs and tools that facilitate rapid information flows to
the user. The book is divided into five major sections, namely: “Advances in
High Performance Computing”, “Advances in Machine and Deep Learning”, “Advances
in Networking and Communication”, “Advances in Circuits and Systems in
Computing” and “Advances in Control and Soft Computing”.
America's Children 1999
Introducing Needs Analysis and English for Specific Purposes James Dean Brown
2016-01-08 Introducing Needs Analysis and English for Specific Purposes is a
clear and accessible guide to the theoretical background and practical tools
needed for this early stage of curriculum development in ESP. Beginning with
definitions of needs analysis and ESP, this book takes a jargon-free approach
which leads the reader step-by-step through the process of performing a needs
analysis in ESP, including: how to focus a needs analysis according to the
course and student level; the selection and sequencing of a wide variety of
data collection procedures; analysis and interpretation of needs analysis data
in order to write reports and determine Student Learning Outcomes; personal
reflection exercises and examples of real-world applications of needs analysis
in ESP. Introducing Needs Analysis and English for Specific Purposes is
essential reading for pre-service and in-service teachers, and students
studying English for Specific Purposes, Applied Linguistics, TESOL and
Education.
Public Access ICT Across Cultures Francisco J Proenza 2015-05-22 A systematic
assessment of the impact of public access to computers and the Internet, with
findings from developing countries in South America, Asia, and Africa.
Systems Analysis and Design in a Changing World John W. Satzinger 2015-02-01
Refined and streamlined, SYSTEMS ANALYSIS AND DESIGN IN A CHANGING WORLD, 7E
helps students develop the conceptual, technical, and managerial foundations
for systems analysis design and implementation as well as project management
principles for systems development. Using case driven techniques, the succinct
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14-chapter text focuses on content that is key for success in today's market.
The authors' highly effective presentation teaches both traditional
(structured) and object-oriented (OO) approaches to systems analysis and
design. The book highlights use cases, use diagrams, and use case descriptions
required for a modeling approach, while demonstrating their application to
traditional, web development, object-oriented, and service-oriented
architecture approaches. The Seventh Edition's refined sequence of topics makes
it easier to read and understand than ever. Regrouped analysis and design
chapters provide more flexibility in course organization. Additionally, the
text's running cases have been completely updated and now include a stronger
focus on connectivity in applications. Important Notice: Media content
referenced within the product description or the product text may not be
available in the ebook version.
Computer Herbert R. J. Grosch 1989
Textbook for Transcultural Health Care: A Population Approach Larry D. Purnell
2020-09-05 This textbook is the new edition of Purnell's famous Transcultural
Health Care, based on the Purnell twelve-step model and theory of cultural
competence. This textbook, an extended version of the recently published
Handbook, focuses on specific populations and provides the most recent research
and evidence in the field. This new updated edition discusses individual
competences and evidence-based practices as well as international standards,
organizational cultural competence, and perspectives on health care in a global
context. The individual chapters present selected populations, offering a
balance of collectivistic and individualistic cultures. Featuring a uniquely
comprehensive assessment guide, it is the only book that provides a complete
profile of a population group across clinical practice settings. Further, it
includes a personal understanding of the traditions and customs of society,
offering all health professionals a unique perspective on the implications for
patient care.
The C Programming Language Brian W. Kernighan 1988 Introduces the features of
the C programming language, discusses data types, variables, operators, control
flow, functions, pointers, arrays, and structures, and looks at the UNIX system
interface
America’s Children: Key National Indicators of Well-Being (2011) Traci Cook
2011-07-21 The Interagency Forum on Child and Family Statistics develops
priorities for collecting data on children and youth, improve the reporting and
dissemination of information on the status of children to the policy community
and the general public, and produce more complete data on children at the State
and local levels. This report presents key indicators grouped in seven
sections: family and social environment, economic circumstances, health care,
physical environment and safety, behavior, education, and health. In addition,
this year's report includes a new indicator on teen immunizations that will
allow the tracking of newly recommended adolescent vaccines. Extensive charts,
tables and graphs. A print on demand report.
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Research Ethics for Students in the Social Sciences Jaap Bos 2020-10-16 This
open access textbook offers a practical guide into research ethics for
undergraduate students in the social sciences. A step-by-step approach of the
most viable issues, in-depth discussions of case histories and a variety of
didactical tools will aid the student to grasp the issues at hand and help him
or her develop strategies to deal with them. This book addresses problems and
questions that any bachelor student in the social sciences should be aware of,
including plagiarism, data fabrication and other types of fraud, data
augmentation, various forms of research bias, but also peer pressure, issues
with confidentiality and questions regarding conflicts of interest. Cheating,
‘free riding’, and broader issues that relate to the place of the social
sciences in society are also included. The book concludes with a step-by-step
approach designed to coach a student through a research application process.
Fertility, Family Planning, and Women's Health Joyce C. Abma 1998-08-01
Presents data on a wide range of topics based on personal interviews with a
national sample of women 15-44 years of age in the U.S. It is organized around
the central theme of pregnancy & its determinants & consequences. Contents:
children ever born & total births expected; wanted & unwanted births; sexual
intercourse; marriage & cohabitation; contraceptive use; fecundity,
infertility, & sterilization operations; breastfeeding, maternity leave, &
child care; adoption, stepchildren, & foster children; health insurance
coverage; family planning & other medical services; cigarette smoking; HIV
testing; pelvic inflammatory disease; & sex educ.
A Roadmap to Reducing Child Poverty National Academies of Sciences,
Engineering, and Medicine 2019-09-16 The strengths and abilities children
develop from infancy through adolescence are crucial for their physical,
emotional, and cognitive growth, which in turn help them to achieve success in
school and to become responsible, economically self-sufficient, and healthy
adults. Capable, responsible, and healthy adults are clearly the foundation of
a well-functioning and prosperous society, yet America's future is not as
secure as it could be because millions of American children live in families
with incomes below the poverty line. A wealth of evidence suggests that a lack
of adequate economic resources for families with children compromises these
children's ability to grow and achieve adult success, hurting them and the
broader society. A Roadmap to Reducing Child Poverty reviews the research on
linkages between child poverty and child well-being, and analyzes the povertyreducing effects of major assistance programs directed at children and
families. This report also provides policy and program recommendations for
reducing the number of children living in poverty in the United States by half
within 10 years.
Ethnic Differences in Fertility and Assisted Reproduction Fady I. Sharara
2013-07-17 Over the past 10 years, studies have shown that the rates of
fertility vary in different ethnic groups. Ethnic differences also play a
significant role in the outcome of assisted reproductive technology (ART)
cycles. In the United States, minority groups--African Americans, Hispanics
abma-diploma-in-computer-engineering-syllabus

9/11

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on September 25, 2022 by guest

(mainly Mexicans and Central Americans), East Asians (Chinese, Japanese,
Koreans, Philippinos) and South Asians (Indians, Pakistanis, and Bengalis)-have significantly lower chances of live births compared to Caucasian women.
Birth outcome data collected by the Society for Assisted Reproductive
Technology shows a worsening trend in conception rates between the years
1999-2000 and 2004-2006, raising more concern that the disparity in fertility
rates between minority groups and white women is widening over time. This
comprehensive book serves to answer the questions that arise when managing
infertility in a multi-ethnic population. An expert assembly of key leaders in
the field of reproductive medicine imparts insight and clinical experience in
order to identify and analyze the possible causes of racial disparities in
fertility outcome. Some of the reviewed causes include higher Body Mass Index
(BMI), tubal diseases, metabolic syndrome, and fibroids in African Americans;
tubal disease and higher early pregnancy loss in Hispanics; higher incidence of
diminished ovarian reserve and lower BMI in East Asians; and higher incidence
of polycystic ovarian disease (PCOS) in South Asians. The book also provides a
review of data on access to care and ART services in developing countries. A
thoughtful combination of evidence-based medicine and advanced treatment
options, this book is sure to distinguish itself as the definitive reference on
ethnic differences in assisted reproduction. 
Introduction to Community and Public Health Manoj Sharma 2020-07-07 Learn the
basics of the five core areas of community and public health Introduction to
Community and Public Health, 2nd Edition covers the basics in each area of
community and public health as identified by the Association of Schools of
Public Health. With a student-friendly approach, the authors discuss
epidemiology, biostatistics, social and behavioral sciences, environmental
health, and healthy policy and management. The book is written to serve both
graduate and undergraduate public health students, as well as to help prepare
for the Certified in Public Health (CPH) exam, Certified Health Education
Specialist (CHES) exam and Master certified in Health Education Specialist
(MCHES) exam, the book covers each of these five core disciplines, plus other
important topics.
Program Evaluation Theory and Practice Donna M. Mertens 2012-02-20 This
engaging text takes an evenhanded approach to major theoretical paradigms in
evaluation and builds a bridge from them to evaluation practice. Featuring
helpful checklists, procedural steps, provocative questions that invite readers
to explore their own theoretical assumptions, and practical exercises, the book
provides concrete guidance for conducting large- and small-scale evaluations.
Numerous sample studies—many with reflective commentary from the
evaluators—reveal the process through which an evaluator incorporates a
paradigm into an actual research project. The book shows how theory informs
methodological choices (the specifics of planning, implementing, and using
evaluations). It offers balanced coverage of quantitative, qualitative, and
mixed methods approaches. Useful pedagogical features include: *Examples of
large- and small-scale evaluations from multiple disciplines. *Beginning-ofchapter reflection questions that set the stage for the material covered.
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*"Extending your thinking" questions and practical activities that help readers
apply particular theoretical paradigms in their own evaluation projects.
*Relevant Web links, including pathways to more details about sampling, data
collection, and analysis. *Boxes offering a closer look at key evaluation
concepts and additional studies. *Checklists for readers to determine if they
have followed recommended practice. *A companion website with resources for
further learning.
Tales of Research Misconduct Hub Zwart 2017-09-14 This monograph contributes to
the scientific misconduct debate from an oblique perspective, by analysing
seven novels devoted to this issue, namely: Arrowsmith by Sinclair Lewis
(1925), The affair by C.P. Snow (1960), Cantor’s Dilemma by Carl Djerassi
(1989), Perlmann’s Silence by Pascal Mercier (1995), Intuition by Allegra
Goodman (2006), Solar by Ian McEwan (2010) and Derailment by Diederik Stapel
(2012). Scientific misconduct, i.e. fabrication, falsification, plagiarism, but
also other questionable research practices, have become a focus of concern for
academic communities worldwide, but also for managers, funders and publishers
of research. The aforementioned novels offer intriguing windows into integrity
challenges emerging in contemporary research practices. They are analysed from
a continental philosophical perspective, providing a stage where various
voices, positions and modes of discourse are mutually exposed to one another,
so that they critically address and question one another. They force us to
start from the admission that we do not really know what misconduct is.
Subsequently, by providing case histories of misconduct, they address integrity
challenges not only in terms of individual deviance but also in terms of
systemic crisis, due to current transformations in the ways in which knowledge
is produced. Rather than functioning as moral vignettes, the author argues that
misconduct novels challenge us to reconsider some of the basic conceptual
building blocks of integrity discourse. Except where otherwise noted, this book
is licensed under a Creative Commons Attribution 4.0 International License. To
view a copy of this license, visit http://creativecommons.org/licenses/by/4.0/.
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